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Dear Ballantrae Owners/Residents: We hope that you and your 

families are keeping well and enjoying the beautiful Fall weather. 

The Rec Centre would like to take this opportunity to send out a 

warm welcome to all new residents. With another season upon 

us, we are thrilled to continue seeing everyone enjoying the 

facilities and look forward to many exciting events to come. 

 

Ballantrae  
 Recreation 

Centre 
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Recreation Centre Updates: 

As many of you may have noticed, the Rec Centre has a beautiful new front 

entrance walkway. The new modern pavers were recently installed by 

Bouwmeister,  providing all those who frequent the Rec Centre a great first 

impression. Soon to be installed is a new hand railing to assist with accessibil-

ity, especially with Winter approaching. 

 

The Rec Centre and Board of Directors is excited to announce that Phase 1 of 

the reimaging of the outdoor spaces has commenced with ground being 

broken the first week of November.  The project is estimated to be completed 

mid spring 2023.  Residents can look forward to a completely rebuilt space 

with new paving stones, a stone retaining wall, garden beds, shrubs, 

evergreens, and grasses. The area will also be home to two first class bocce 

ball courts. 

 

The Rec Centre continues to work with industry professionals on determining 

the staining issue on the pool surface.  Over the next approximately 18 

months we look forward to resolving the issue and performing a full 

renovation and update of the pool / whirlpool area. 

 

Beginning on Tuesday November 1st, 2022- residents will have the opportuni-

ty to begin booking private events scheduled for 2023. Bookings are made 

through Laura, the site administrator, at the recreation centre.  
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